

Moat Farm Infant and Nursery School

and Lavender Farm Nursery



Lavender Farm Nursery Manager: Mrs Sian Stevens www.moatfarm-inf.sandwell.sch.uk

> **Brookfields Road** Oldbury West Midlands B68 9QR Tel: 0121 552 1885 Monday, 02 October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are writing to let you know that Moat Farm Infant School are taking part in #HelloYellow on Tuesday 10th October 2023 this World Mental Health Day.

The number of young people in need of mental health support is growing faster than ever – with a record breaking 420,000 young people being treated for mental health problems every month. Most young people aren't getting the help they need, and this can't go on.

That's why this year #HelloYellow is more important than ever. We need to make sure young people know that how they feel matters and they deserve to feel supported. We couldn't not get involved.

We'll be joining thousands of other schools by wearing yellow to show young people that how they feel matters. To take part, students can wear a yellow **accessory** to school on Tuesday 10th October. Children are still expected to wear school uniform on this day.

We're confident that taking part in #HelloYellow will show our young people that they're not alone with their mental health. Together, we can create a brighter future for children and young people.

Kind regards,

Miss Evans PSHE and SMSC/British Values Coordinator

COLLABORATION RESPECT **CREATIVITY PERSEVERANCE CARING REFLECTIVENESS**













Moat Farm Infant and Nursery School

and Lavender Farm Nursery

Headteacher: Mrs Deborah Walker Lavender Farm Nursery Manager: Mrs Sian Stevens

www.moatfarm-inf.sandwell.sch.uk



COLLABORATION RESPECT CREATIVITY PERSEVERANCE CARING REFLECTIVENESS









